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August 3, 2010

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 0330 1-2429

RE: Waiver Request to Obtain Growth Numbering Resources in Exeter, NH

Dear Mr. Howland:

Enclosed please find a letter from our customer stating their need for a one-thousand
block of numbers in Exeter, NH. BayRing has not reached the 75 percent utilization
threshold in the Exeter rate center; however we do not have the resources available to
provide one-thousand sequential numbers in the 1XXX line range, for this customer as
requested.

Please accept this request for a state waiver in order to be assigned a growth block of
numbers in the Exeter, NH rate center. As stated by our customer they would like to
begin activating these numbers in the fall of this year.

Thank you for your consideration. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to
contact me at 603-766-1672, or by email to iennifer(~bayring.com.

Sincerely,

Jennifer M. Hassen
Billing Manager

Enclosure

359 Corporate Drive, Portsmouth, NH 03801-6808
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